
SECTION MEETING MINUTES 
 

June 18, 2004 
 

Present: Larry Gerlach, Greg Martell, John Yost, Glenn, Rita, and Daniel 
Feveryear, George Beever 
 
Larry Gerlach, the Treasurer, in place of The Prez and The Vice-Prez, called the 
meeting to order at 7:15PM. 
 
Treasurer: Larry reported a balance of $877.87, with no activity since 05/14/04. 
 
Section Advisor: Glenn discussed the Section Of The Year form, as well as the 
2004 NAR Trustees election. 
 
Competition: Glenn discussed RAMTEC-11, coming up on the weekend of June 
26/27 and showed the trophies to be presented; discussed NARAM-46 coming 
up in August; reported that ECRM was flown over the weekend of June 5/6, but 
flying was limited to one day due to bad weather. 
 
Old Business:  
 

• No one could think of any. In fact, no one could think. ☺ 
 
New Business: 
 

• TARC: A discussion was initiated recently on the e-group concerning the 
possibility of either securing financial support for TARC groups in general 
or the Penn Manor Team in particular. The discussion was continued at 
the meeting. John Yost outlined some thoughts and ideas on securing 
corporate sponsorship for TARC activities. George Beever outlined a 
proposal to have the Penn Manor TARC Team attend a SPAAR meeting 
in the future, to outline their project in anticipation of a financial 
contribution from SPAAR. After extensive discussion, it was decided to 
continue with the discussion at the July meeting, coming to a decision on 
our direction no later than the August meeting. 

 
• June 6 Sport Launch: Larry and George reported on the June 6 Sport 

launch. 
 
Larry Gerlach adjourned the meeting at 9:00PM. 


